PUBLIC NOTICE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Certified Arborist and Tree Services



The City of Sherwood will receive sealed proposals from firms qualified to perform services related to hazard tree removal until 2:00 PM local time, Wednesday June 8, 2022, at the City of Sherwood Public Works Department at 15527 SW Willamette Street, Sherwood, Oregon 97140. This work will provide the City of Sherwood with the professional expertise needed for hazard tree evaluation, tree removal, climbing services, tree falling, root shaving, chemical root killing, inspections and reports, tree plantings, tree planting plans, and tree pruning.

No proposal will be considered unless fully completed in a manner provided in the RFP packet. Any proposal received after the closing time will be returned to the submitting firm unopened after a contract has been awarded for the required services.

A complete copy of the Request for Proposal (“RFP”) is available on the City’s website at: http://www.sherwoodoregon.gov/bids.

 To ensure that all bidders receive the same information, questions for this project will only be accepted through email. Questions should be emailed to Rich Sattler at sattlerr@sherwoodoregon.gov. All questions and responses will be posted on the City’s website for interested parties to review. Questions will typically be responded to within two business days. Deadline for questions will be June 2nd, 2022, at 1:00 pm (PST).
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